
 

It is important that you are aware of the changes being made to HSC 

Pensions employee contributions even if you are not currently a member 

of the HSC Pension Scheme. Further revised contribution rates for 

Scheme members have been released. These proposals will, subject to 

normal legislative processes and approval, become effective for the 

Scheme year 1 April 2014 to 31 March 2015. 

 

The latest information can be found on the HSC Pension Scheme    

website at www.hscpensions.hscni.net. 
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